September 10* 2018

ANNOUNCEMENT:The impact of Hokkaido Eastern Iburi Earthquake on September 6th

We are saddened to hear the affection by Hokkaido Eastern Iburi Earthquake happened on
September 6,2018.

[Accommodation] We accept reservation.
[Amenitys] We will start the service normally

[Breakfast] Breakfast service will start normally
[Restaurant] The Restaurant will be open as usual from September 11,2018

+ 1F Terrace Restaurant Piare

- 1F Lobby Lounge Lasso

- 4F Togenkyo Chinese Restaurant
- 1F Piare’s Cake Corner

- B1F Members Bar Park Club

+ 11F Nadaman Garden Japanese Restaurant



